
February 21, 2025 

Dear Elected Official, 

I am reaching out once again with an exciting update—over 180 municipalities have 

now passed this important motion, calling on the province to redistribute a portion of 

the Land Transfer Tax and the federal government to allocate part of the GST on new 

home sales to municipalities. This movement continues to grow, reinforcing the urgent 

need for predictable, sustainable infrastructure funding without placing the 

financial burden solely on our residents through increased property taxes. 

If your Council has not yet passed this motion, now is the time to join your fellow 

municipalities in this crucial push for change. Every municipality that adds its voice 

strengthens our collective call for fair funding that ensures we can maintain and build 

the infrastructure our communities rely on. 

If your Council has already passed or supported this motion, please let us know so we 

can officially add your municipality to the growing list of over 180 that have taken 

action. 

Together, we are demonstrating that municipalities across the province stand united in 

calling for a fair and sustainable funding model—one that supports growth without 

unfairly burdening property taxpayers. 

I appreciate your time and leadership, and I look forward to continuing this work 

alongside you. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions or need 

any assistance with introducing the motion to your Council. 

 
Tom Mrakas 
Mayor Town of Aurora 
 


